## STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Jewel Mullen, M.D., M.P.H., M.P.A. Commissioner



Dannel P. Malloy Governor Nancy Wyman Lt. Governor

**Drinking Water Section** 

December 6, 2012

Mr. Mark W. Alexander Transportation Assistant Planning Director Bureau of Policy and Planning Connecticut Department of Transportation 2800 Berlin Turnpike Newington, CT 06131

Re: Windham Region Transit District: Bus Garage and Administration Building

Dear Mr. Alexander:

The Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health has reviewed the abovementioned project for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking Water Section has no comments at this time.

Sincerely,

Eric McPhee

Supervising Environmental Analyst

Drinking Water Section

